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Yes to HB 3459; Relating to Energy Utility Residential Customers  

 

Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Bobby Levy, and Vice-Chair Emerson Levy 

 

 

My name is Lilia Muñoz and I live in Salem, Oregon. Thank you for this opportunity to express 

my support for HB3459, which will protect Oregon’s most vulnerable from having their heat and 

electricity shut off.  

 

HB3459 is important to me and my family because my family and I are struggling financially 

and we are having a hard time covering expenses like electricity and heat. I applied to receive 

help and I was approved! I'm very grateful.  

 

This will make it easier for my family and I to re-establish ourselves in the future. Hopefully you 

can continue supporting us with this help as it is very necessary when we are in difficult 

circumstances. 

 

For this reason, I support HB3459, I ask that you please support it too. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Lilia Munoz  
 


